
PENN BRANCH 
HOLIDAY DINNER

Pennsylvania Avenue Baptist Church 
December 12th, 6:30 p.m. 

As a new year begins and the old one ends, we’d love to celebrate with 
neighbors and friends!   

Please join us to ring in the holiday season at this year’s PBCCA Annual Holiday 
Dinner.  Admission is free for all current PBCCA members; guests will be asked to 
make a $10 donation at the door.   

If you’d like to donate a dish or make a financial contribution, please contact Janet 
Strickland at janet.payne.strickland@verizon.net or (202) 584-0880.    

12 
DEC

mailto:janet.payne.strickland@verizon.net
mailto:janet.payne.strickland@verizon.net

